
19 August 2021 

Dear Parent 

 

Just a brief reminder of arrangements for the beginning of the school year.  Fuller details will be provided in 

the September Annual Information Booklet which will be issued on Thursday 26 August. 

 

Morning staggered start times for all pupils. 

All pupils should go directly to their classrooms upon arrival between 08:45 and 09:00am.  Only 1 parent to 

accompany P1 pupils to the classroom for September.  No other parents are permitted in either playground. 

Please note new P1s have been give individual start times for their first day. 

 

Breakfast Club 

You will also be aware that Breakfast Club will be on offer from September onwards, available each day from 

8:00am to 8:45am.  This is being run by Activity NI; booking and payment should be made by parents directly 

to the organisation. 

 

Friday Finish 

School will finish for all pupils at 2:00pm on Fridays.  This includes Friday 27 August. 

 

P3 Timetable 

P3 will stay in school until 3:00pm on Mondays and Tuesdays from the beginning of next term. 2:00pm finish 
Wednesday, Thursday, Friday.  August finishing times: Thursday 26 and Friday 27: 2:00pm. 
Tuesday 31 August: 3:00pm. 
 
Packed Lunches  

All pupils will require packed lunches on Thursday 26, Friday 27 and Tuesday 31 August. School dinners will 
be available from 1 September. Please order through SchoolMoney. (Primary 1 will be given access to 
SchoolMoney once their child starts in school). 
 
Break 

All pupils will require a snack for break. For those who wish to order from the kitchen this will be available 
from 6 September (30p per day).  Please order through SchoolMoney.   
 
School Bus 

School bus will be in operation from Wednesday 1 September. 
 
 


